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Townsend, Erle

From: Ted Brissette <tdbrissette@outlook.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:53 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I feel like Maine is one of the poorest states as well as one of the highest taxed states. Recent weather has shown that 

electric vehicles and chargers using current technology has struggled in colder climates and us still in its infancy. Maine 

and it's citizenry can not afford this at this time. 
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